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Raymond Soccer Club

Welcome to Cammett Field

Thank you for visiting Cammett Field and the town of Raymond.

Due to COVID, the following regulations will be respectfully enforced while visiting our
athletic complex.

We ask that you remain cognizant of others in the parking lot upon arrival. All of our
parking spaces are open, however we ask that when coming to the field, you refrain

from coming in clusters. Stay distant. If you are waiting for a game to be played, we
ask that people stay in their cars until the game before has completely cleared.

All visitors are required to wear a mask when entering and exiting our fields. Families
can sit together but must be six feet apart from another family. If you remove your
mask at any point, you have to be a minimum of 10 ft away from all other patrons
(with the exception of your immediate family).

There are portable facilities available, however please remember all social distancing
rules going to and from. Masks, and a six foot distance from others should be
observed.

To keep our players and off-field officials safe, we ask that you stay a minimum of 12
feet away from the playing field, providing a true safety lane for all of the participants.

Teams, fans, players, etc are asked to leave as quickly as possible at the conclusion of
the game. Please do not congregate at the field or in the parking lot after.



